
Six IDP Families in Kaspi Municipality were given residental
spaces in lawful ownership 
21 May 2020

Amiran Kristesiashvili, Deputy State Representative in Shida Kartli, and Besarion Simonishvili, Director of the
IDPs, Eco-Immigrants and Living Resources Agency, visited the IDP families and provided information on the
legalization of housing. Six families of IDPs have been living in Kaspi, at Parnavzai street 18 for many years,
since than,however, their residential areas have not been legalized. Legalization of  residential areas is one of
the prioritative directions. 1000 more IDP families will be given their residential spaces in lawful ownership in
the current year.
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